Dear Nick Bell,

I am writing to object to the above applications to reduce the oak and ash trees. These trees are subject to preservation orders but the work is not proposed in the interests of their health. Reduction of these trees will open up an already exposed view to the railway line from the ground, 1st and 2nd floor flats, and diminish the barrier they provide to pollution and noise from the trains.

Over the past years Camden has allowed numerous trees and shrubbery to be removed or part removed from the garden of 25 and 27 Nassington Road which has caused great distress to the neighbouring residents and seems to be totally at odds with the purpose of having an environmental tree protection order.

In the interests of the residents who value and rely on the protection and the beauty of these trees, I hope you will refuse this application. I would be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this letter.

Many thanks. Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth West 1st Floor Flat 25 Nassington Road London NW3 2TX